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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m.    
 January 23  6th grade Science Camp Parents Meeting, 6:00 p.m. Rm 14 
 January 25  8th grade to Sacramento, 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
    K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:30 a.m., cafeteria 
 January 31  Minimum day dismissal   
    4-8 Braves Assembly, 1:15 p.m., gym   
 
Kindergarten Registration for the 2018-19 school year will be Thursday, February 15.  Students 
must be 5 years old on or before September 1, 2018 to register for Kindergarten.  If your student 
turns 5 between September 2, 2018 and December 2, 2018, they are eligible for Transitional 
Kindergarten.  Copies of immunizations, birth certificates, and proof of residency are required 
to register.  Please stop by the school office to pick up the Kindergarten Registration packet and 
schedule an appointment for our registration day.  
 
Release of Students During the School Day – All students leaving during the school day must be 
signed out through the school office by their parent, guardian or other approved person before they 
leave the school.  Please do not sign students out of the district office.  
 
Grades On-Line – Parents of students in the 4th – 8th grade have the capability of checking their 
student’s current grades online through our SchoolWise portal. Please talk to your child’s teacher for 
more information on how to access your student’s grades.     
 
6th grade science camp trip is scheduled for March 21 – March 23.  Our 6th grade students have a 
wonderful opportunity to head out to the Marin Headlands to attend the Nature Bridge at Golden Gate 
program.  There will be a parent informational meeting on Tuesday, January 23 at 6:00 p.m. in room 
14.  This is an important meeting for parents to find out more information about this exciting program.  
See you there! 
 
GATE Program - Before the holiday break permission slips were mailed out to students who qualified 
for the GATE program. If you received a permission slip and would like your student included in the 
GATE program, please return the permission slip with your e-mail address to the office. I will be 
scheduling a GATE parent meeting to talk about the program, the e-mail will come out this week. If 
you have any questions feel free to contact me at 586-3266, ask for Robyn Moore.  
 
Twain Harte School Yearbooks are on sale now!  Yearbook order forms are available in the school 
office or you may order online at www.inter-state.com/yearbook.  Please enter the code 22259T.  The 
cost of a yearbook is $35.  The last day to order is March 13. So, don’t delay, order yours today. If 
you have questions, please contact Cynthia Clements at cclements@twainharteschool.com. 
 
 
GO BRAVES 
 


